
EC Declaration of conformity 

Product name, model: 

Universal window filter screen NANOFIBER. 

Models: Light Gray, Black Color, Honeycomb Black, Honeycomb Gray, Eco Home 

Description: 

NanoFiber is a window filter consisted of 3 layers. 2 of them are outer ones made from Polyester. 

There is a nanotechnology which is used inside, and more specifically, there is a layer of nanofiber 

(POLYVINYLIDENE fluoride). The free distance between nanofibers is 0.05-0.1 microns. 

Trademark:     FIBER 
WINDOW SCREEN OF FUTURE 

Object of the declaration / Identification of product: 

 

Manufacturer: SOUTH KOREA 

I, the undersigned, the manufacturer's representative, hereby declare that the product specified above, 

to which this declaration relates, conforms to requirements of the: 

Directive 2001/95/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council of 3 December 2001 on general 

product safety (GPSD). 

According to directive 2001/95/EC, products are placed on the market only if they do not jeopardize the safety and/or 
health of users or third parties. 
"Safety" shall mean any product which, under normal or reasonably foreseeable conditions of use including duration 
and, where applicable, putting into service, installation and maintenance requirements, does not present any risk or 
only the minimum risks compatible with the product's use, considered to be acceptable and consistent with a high 
level of protection for the safety and health of persons. 

Regulation 1907/2006 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 18 December 2006 

concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). 

As polymers are exempted from registration (REACH article 2, (9)) our company is therefore not obliged to register its products. 
In order to ensure compliance of our products REACH requirements we request from all our suppliers a documentation to assure 
compliance with REACH with regard (pre-)registration of all affected substances and require confirmation that the raw materials 
do not contain substances of very high concern (SVHC). 
In addition, we have tested the materials we use and confirmed that they do not contain any of the SVHC published on the latest 
version of REA CH Candidate list. 

Date and place of issue: 13.01.2022  


